Huntingdon Area School District

Huntingdon Area Middle School

2500 Cassady Avenue - Huntingdon, PA 16652
814-643-2900 - www.huntsd.org

August 29, 2025
Dear Middle School Parents and Guardians,

We would like to invite you to our Open House on Wednesday, September 3 at 6:00
p-m. We will start with a short introduction in the cafeteria. After the introduction, you will have
an opportunity to meet with your child’s teachers. We will provide you with your child’s
schedule and a map of the school.

Our teachers will review their curriculum and specific procedures that are particular to
their class. This is a good opportunity for you to meet with the teachers and learn about your
child’s program. We hope your children have a wonderful school year. Please check with them
daily for news and information of upcoming events scheduled at the Middle School. You may
also visit our website for more information at www.huntsd.org.

If you have questions regarding the open house, please feel free to call the school at
814-643-2900.

Sincerely,
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Norma O’Brien,
HAMS Principal



